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From: Peter Jefcoate

Sent: 09 July 2012 14:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 10 Park Street, Old Hatfield, HATFIELD- N&/2012/1106/LB
Admin,

Please register as a consultation response from BEAMS for the above application
Many thanks

Peter

From: Robin Uff

Sent: 07 July 2012 00:15

To: Peter Jefcoate; Robin Uff

Subject: 10 Park Street, Old Hatfield, HATFIELD- N6/2012/1106/LB

Grade II listed building; conservation area.

Hi Peter-

I visited the site a couple of weeks ago & spoke briefly with the applicant. The proposed re-pointing of the front
street elevation in lime-based mortar is, of course, to be welcomed & encouraged. I suggested that while these
enhancing works are to be carried out it would be an opportune time to re-introduce cast iron rwgs also.

As with all re-pointing, & seeking to achieve a sympathetic, high conservation standard of work, so much depends on

the skill of the craftsman carrying out the re-pointing, so, I suggest a condition or directive to request that a sample
area be prepared for inspection & agreement & to act as a reference for all other pointing finish.

Cheers Rob
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